
 

Multi-Sports Event 
Year 2 enjoyed participating in the multi-sports event this week which was held at the leisure centre in 

Coalville. We saw lots of other children from local primary schools and some of the groups were even led by 

previous Woodstone pupils who are now in Year 9!  

“I don’t know what we enjoyed 

more – the sports or sitting 

upstairs on the double decker bus!” 


